
Dear Friends United in Love of Christ and His Church:

1. Your spirited resolve to grow in your own understanding and practice of the Catholic Faith moves me to increase   
 personal faith, hope and love. Persevere in daily prayer. 

2. Our bishop announced that the wearing of face coverings (“masks”) in church now is required, except for those unable  
 to do so because of serious health reasons. 

3. We are discussing how safely and smartly to permit in-person group meetings and will report our plan soon. 

4. The HVAC project in the two-story school building is nearing completion ahead of schedule and on-budget. 

5. Initial support for “Little Tuesday” is impressive – thank you! We are seeking to build a large outdoor pavilion (adjacent  
 to the gym) to benefit both school and parish, upgrade technology (including livestream) and improve security.

6. Please permit to share wisdom from my beloved Grandma Nuss that seems quite timely. “If something bad happens,  
 and in a year it won’t make any difference, then don’t let it bother you.”

In Jesus Through Mary, 
Father Dave
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